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Brent, I’d like to have these photos included in the public comments regarding the city
engineers comments that a septic tank will not fit inside of a 20’ flag . Here are two examples
of septic tanks fitting inside of existing 20’ flagpoles. A driveway only needs to 10’ wide.
Essentially if we are going to widen the plot to 30’ we might as well keep the lots the way they
are and use the 15’x 5’ foot for the tank. The problem however is the added cost of an ejector
pump that will be needed to push the affluent from the home out to the tank at the tanks being
placed at the house make the most sense for cost effectiveness. 
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